
 

August 22, 2012 

Scott A. Flynn 
CEO Sound Advice 
(909) 987-6930 

Dear Friends: 

We’ve had the pleasure of using Scott Flynn’s services for over 20 years.  Not 
only does he run a great business, he’s a great person whom you look forward to 
seeing again when that next project comes around. 

Through the years we’ve recommended Scott over and over again to our friends in 
the music business because we know how reliable & consistently excellent his 
work is.   We can confidently do so because we know that they’ll receive a great 
product back into their hands on time and with the highest quality. 

We look forward to working with him again soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Craig & Mary Durst  
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